
San Marino Hate Crime Report 2022
Information contained in this report was compiled as part of ODIHR’s 2022 Hate Crime Report.

For more information, including on previous years’ reporting, please visit: hatecrime.osce.org/san-marino

For more information about ODIHR’s Hate Crime Report, visit: hatecrime.osce.org/our-methodology

Summary
San Marino has never submitted information on hate crimes to ODIHR.

San Marino's hate crime legislation

ODIHR’s Key Observation
ODIHR observes that San Marino has not nominated a national point of contact on hate crimes or reported information and
statistics on hate crimes to ODIHR. In the absence of an official submission and statistics, ODIHR is not able to provide
further observations on hate crime data collection in San Marino. In addition, ODIHR observes that San Marino would benefit
from raising awareness among and building the capacity of criminal justice officials to address hate crime.

https://hatecrime.osce.org/san-marino
https://hatecrime.osce.org/our-methodology
https://hatecrime.osce.org/hate-crime-legislation-san-marino


Official Data

Year Hate crimes recorded by police Prosecuted Sentenced

2022 not available not available not available

No data reported to ODIHR.



Incidents reported by civil society
No data reported to ODIHR.

View civil society incidents for San Marino, 2022

https://hatecrime.osce.org/incidents?country=SM&year=2022

